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Missoula City Council Public Safety and Health Committee Minutes 

 
January 5, 2022 

12:20 PM 

ZOOM Webinar 

 
Members present: Stacie Anderson (chair), Daniel Carlino, John P. Contos, Jordan Hess, 

Gwen Jones, Kristen Jordan, Mike Nugent, Jennifer Savage, Sandra 

Vasecka, Heidi West 

  

Members absent: Mirtha Becerra, Amber Sherrill 

  

 

1. ADMINISTRATIVE BUSINESS 

1.2 Approval of the Minutes for December 15, 2021 

Approved as submitted 

3. COMMITTEE BUSINESS 

3.1 Referral-Confirmation of Police Officers 

Scott Hoffman is presenting the confirmation of Police Officers Joel Diaz, MacKenzie 

Ranger and Kayla Weishaar.  These officers have completed their first year.   They 

attended the MT Law Enforcement academy, FTEP program, which is the Field Training 

and Evaluation Program, and then after 6 months, they are supervised and given monthly 

evaluations until the one year mark.  He asks the committee to support the motion. 

Sandra Vesecka is happy to have the officers on board and commends them and thanks 

them.   Sandra Vesecka made the motion. 

All members present voted to approve.  This item will go on the Consent Agenda. 

Confirm Police Officers Joel Diaz, MacKenzie Ranger and Kayla Weishaar 

Vote results:  Approved 

 

3.2 Referral-Purchase 1 Type 3 Engine and 1 Staff Vehicle 

Brad Davis is bringing the motion to authorize and approve 1 type 3 fire engine and 1 1/4 

ton staff vehicle in the amounts of $400,000.00 and $40,000.00 respectively. They are 

purchasing the Type three through a GPO.  The pickup will be purchased through 

Sourcewell.   

Stacy Anderson asked if the type 3  is going to reserve. They will pull the pump and tank 

off he chasse and surplus that. 

Mike Nugent made the recommended motion. 
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Mike Nugent asked about the new engine and asked about if they could show them what 

it looks like.  Brad said he would be happy to do station tours for the city council 

members. 

Gwen Jones mentioned that there is a tour scheduled of all city facilities, possibly in 

February. 

Authorize the Missoula Fire Department to purchase one Type 3 fire engine from Hughes 

Fire Equipment and one staff vehicle (¼ ton pick-up), being purchased through the Group 

Purchasing Organization (GPO) named Sourcewell in the amount of $400,000.00 and 

$40,000.00 respectively 

  


